

24th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you as we have become aware of some inappropriate comments on a Whatsapp group involving some Year 6 children.

Today we have spent some additional time in class focusing on keeping safe online and managing appropriate communication, for example within online groups. This is linked to our computing curriculum and safeguarding policy.

During this work we have encouraged the children to reflect upon the comments they make to others, both online and in person.

To support the children in this reflection we have shared the following:



The messages that we are sharing with your children have the most impact when they are supported by you as parents. Please do continue to talk to your child about their online activity and regularly check their online devices.

Thank you for your continued support with this matter.

Kind regards

Mrs Bailey Headteacher



